
 
 
 
Dear Praying Friends, 
 
I am so very grateful to God for those of you who have made any kind of investments in this 
ministry over the years.  One of the things that has excited me about this ministry is the way 
that God has used it as a "spring-board" for other ministries to be started (both inside and 
outside of Greece).  This has been one of several ways that God has multiplied our "loaves and 
fishes" here (and beyond). 
 
Among the most valuable and strategic team members we have ever had are Nader and 
Ella Mohajer.  Those of you who already know them don't need me to tell you what quality 
people they are and how God has used them to bring MANY Muslims to faith in Jesus! 
 
As we previously shared with you, a door of opportunity is opening for them to partner with a 
church in Norway to do ministry among Persian refugees in that country!  Evangelism, 
church-planting, pastoring and discipleship training will be their primary focus in at least central 
and southern Norway.  Not only has this church enthusiastically taken steps to make this 
possible, they have recruited at least one other church in southern Norway to help with financial 
support, as well as contacting some others.  After meeting with the leadership there, spending 
much time in prayer, "spying out the land", looking at needs and opportunities, and trying very 
hard to hear God's voice, all the lights seem to be green...except for one. 
 
I wish you had the time to hear more about this church and the heart they have for refugees in 
Norway, and the work they have already accomplished in reaching Iranian and Afghan Muslims 
for Christ.  If you want to know more details, I will be happy to share them with you, but the point 
is that they want and NEED the Mohajers to come and help develop further ministry to 
Persians. 
 
Additionally, living and working in Norway will eventually provide the Mohajers with a 
long-term legal status that they have not been able to acquire in Greece.  Anyone who has 
never been "country-less" cannot imagine the emotional and practical burdens and difficulties this 
brings to even the simplest matters of everyday life. 
 
And because the Mohajers have neither a "sending church" from their home countries 
(Iran and the Philippines), nor a "supporting church" here in Athens (they have been 
pastoring the Persian Christian Fellowship--made up of mostly Muslim seekers and 
refugees who are new believers), they have been struggling just to make a life here in 
Athens.  However, we are trusting God to make the final light "green" very soon--the light 
of financial support.   MANY THANKS to the few generous brothers and sisters who have 
been supporting the Mohajers here in Athens.  What an amazing eternal return God has 
brought forth from your investments! 
 
Here are the financial specifics (if you want more details, please feel free to ask): 
 
They need $1,500 USD MORE (per month) in order to be able to live and minister in Norway.  
This will meet the minimum required by the Norwegian government, includes the taxes they will 
need to pay there, food, rent, and other living expenses.  Norway is a much more expensive 
country to live in than Greece, but no amount is too much for God.  $1,500 more a month sounds 
like a lot of money, AND IT IS!  But if you break it down to 20 people/churches/small groups 
investing $75 a month, it is not unimaginable, especially if God is the one guiding and providing, 
right?!  Or 40 giving just over $37 a month! 
 



The Mohajers will still be serving with International Teams, and tax-deductible donations may be 
sent to the National Organization nearest you (see the list below).  Checks should be made out to 
"International Teams", with an enclosed note indicating the designation for the Mohajers. 
You may also choose to give online (to I.T. USA).  For more info about that: 
https://wwws.iteams.org/iteams/ 
 
Thank you for prayerfully considering an investment into the Kingdom through their life and 
ministry in Norway.  Whether it is more or less than $75 a month is not important.  ANY AMOUNT 
will be helpful!  And if you are already supporting them monthly, would you pray that God will 
raise up others and MAYBE use you to help recruit others (friends, Sunday School class, co-
workers, missions committee, etc.)? 
 
Thank you, thank you, thank you again for all that you have already done and for seriously 
devoting prayerful attention to this need and opportunity. 
 
Grateful for you, 
 
Scott & Vicki McCracken 
Panagiotou 3  Papagou 
15669 Athens/GREECE 
 
(30) 210-65-28-191 
E-mail: scott.mccracken@iteams.org 
 
  
International Teams National Organizations 
 
Internationl Teams/USA 
411 W. River Rd. 
Elgin, IL 60123-1570 
USA 
 
OR 
 
International Teams/UK 
P.O. Box 11 
Brecon, Powys 
GB-LD3 9WJ 
UK 
 
OR 
 
International Teams/Canada 
1 Union Street 
Elmira ON N3B 3J9 
Canada 
 
OR 
 
International Teams/Australia 
PO Box 1123 
Baulkham Hills NSW 1755 
Australia 
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